
 

 

 

Home Office Statistics 
2 Marsham Street 

London  SW1P 4DF  
crimeandpolicestats@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk 

 
07 December 2015 

 
Our ref: FOI 37674  

 

Dear Pat, 

 

Thank you for your e-mail of 25 November 2015, in which you ask for the number of police 

officers investigated, charged, convicted and imprisoned under s.26 of the Criminal Justice 

and Courts Act 2015. Your request has been handled as a request for information under the 

Freedom of Information Act 2000.  

 

The Home Office does not hold the information that you have requested. The Home Office 

does not collect information on the number of police officers that have been investigated, 

charged, convicted or imprisoned for specific offences. The Home Office collects information 

on the number of crime outcomes recorded by the police, including the number of offences 

that have led to a charge or summons.  These are published in the outcomes open data 

tables: https://www.gov.uk/government/statistics/police-recorded-crime-open-data-tables. The 

data identify the offence classification but the specific legislation under which the charge was 

brought cannot be identified. Individual police forces, the Crown Prosecution Service or the 

Ministry of Justice may hold some of this information. 

 

If you are dissatisfied with this response you may request an independent internal review of 

our handling of your request by submitting a complaint within two months to the address 

below, quoting reference FOI 37674. If you ask for an internal review, it would be helpful if you 

could say why you are dissatisfied with the response. 

 

Information Access Team 

Home Office 

Ground Floor, Seacole Building 

2 Marsham Street 

London SW1P 4DF 

e-mail: info.access@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk   

 

As part of any internal review the Department's handling of your information request will be 

reassessed by staff who were not involved in providing you with this response. If you remain 

dissatisfied after this internal review, you would have a right of complaint to the Information 

Commissioner as established by section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act.  

  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Jack Cooper 

Home Office Statistics 
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